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Two faculty members at The Evergreen State College have been selected by the Lilly

Foundation to attend a summer workshop on Illuminative Evaluation.

Dr. Lowell Kuehn and Dr. Virginia Ingersoll are among 28 college professors from

throughout the nation chosen to attend a two-week workshop August 3-17 in Colorado

Springs.

The intensive workshop, directed by Professor Malcolm Parlett of the Nuffield

Foundation in London, England, will seek to "raise the level of institutional sophisti-

cation about program evaluation by helping faculty learn how evaluation can be effective

and how it can help institutions shape the right questions and marshal the relevant

evidence." The intensive summer session will be followed by a second workshop next

winter.
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